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Board of Directors


PRESIDENT 
Wendy Sparks
Carl E. Gungoll Expl. LLC

PRESIDENT ELECT
Kathy Martin
Acadian Ambulance Service, Inc.

SECRETARY
Kelli Hiltbrand
Sutton Pump & Supply, Inc.

TREASURER
Sue Weaver
Osborn Heirs Company

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 
Barbara Pappas
Cobra Oil & Gas Corp.


PARLIAMENTARIAN
Evelyn Green
GBC Minerals


CENTRAL REGION DIRECTOR
Michelle Burgard
Devon Energy

NORTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Shelly Hildebrant
Hanley CPA PLLC

SOUTHEAST REGION DIRECTOR
Angie Corvers
Retired

WEST REGION DIRECTOR
Heather Woods
Whiptail Midstream





December 2024


Hello Members,

I want to start by saying “Thank you” to all of you for your support and help this year. It has meant the world to me! I have learned so much from all of you. A big thank you to Great Bend Club for hosting an amazing Region meeting and another thank you to Graham and Wichita Falls for being so welcoming at your August monthly meeting. 

I had amazing Presidents this year and that were always willing to help me with anything. Thank you to Lonnie Broce (Great Bend), Kay McKinley (Liberal), Allison Igo (Wichita, KS), Malissa Smith (Tulsa), Tim Parrish (OKC), Rena Shaffer (Wichita Falls), Melodee Guerrero (Graham) and Janet Beavers (Lone Star of Dallas). You are all amazing and I hope you have great success in your clubs!

As always don’t forget to sign up for a region or national committee and help where you can. We need all of you to make this a great organization! Make 2025 super amazing! 

All our clubs have had their elections for their 2025 Boards. Please fill out the ADO 31 form (New Officers Form) and email to: ado@addc.org, nichole@cobraogc.com, michelle.burgard@dvn.com, and retain a copy for your club records.

Remember, the deadline for AIMEE submittals will be 11:59 pm on January 15, 2025, via electronic submittal. The category submittals will be from January 1, 2024, through December 31, 2024.

I hope all of you have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! I hope you get to spend quality time with your families and have the best holidays.

Happy Holidays!

Michelle Burgard,									
2024 Region Director
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